
 

LOUISVILLE	AND	JEFFERSON	COUNTY	METROPOLITAN	SEWER	DISTRICT	
	

INVITATION	TO	SUBMIT	STATEMENTS	OF	QUALIFICATIONS	
FOR	ESTABLISHING	A	PREQUALIFIED	LIST	OF	CONSULTANTS	
FOR	ENGINEERING	AND	OTHER	PROFESSIONAL	SERVICES	

 
MSD is soliciting expressions of interest from the general consultant community and requests that 
they enter their qualifications into the “Consultant Professional Information System” (CPIS).  Both 
licensed professionals (such as an engineer, architect, etc.) and other consulting firms may submit 
their qualifications to MSD for consideration.  Professional services for Fiscal Year 2023 will be 
procured using the prequalified list that is developed from the recent submittal of statement of 
qualifications and this process.   
 
The selection of and contracting with licensed engineering and other professional services firms 
from a pre-qualified list without any additional procurement, is allowed under MSD’s Procurement 
Regulations.  This method of procurement may be used for work for which the scope of services can 
be easily defined and is relatively routine and may be used for sanitary sewer, combined sewer, 
flood protection, infrastructure rehabilitation, GIS, survey and drainage projects.  In this process, 
MSD solicits statements of qualifications and company information from the general consultant 
community.  The information submitted would then be used and evaluated for the selection of 
consultants for various projects.  MSD reserves the right to utilize qualifications and cost as the 
basis for consultant selection.   
 
All professional consulting firms interested in submitting company information to MSD, should go 
to http://cpis.louisvillemsd.org and follow the instructions found in the Help	 Section of the 
application.  Those firms that completed information in past years and are already in the system 
will only need to update the information already on file.   All existing unit costs in the system will be 
adjusted by 6.5% based on the Bureau of Labor Statistics – Consumer Price Index.  	
 
The requested data in this web application is the only information needed by MSD.  Do not submit 
promotional brochures, resumes or extra material beyond what is requested in the application. 
 
Questions should be submitted to: 
 
 Karen Knox 
 Louisville and Jefferson County Metropolitan Sewer District 
 E-mail: karen.knox@louisvillemsd.org  
 
The deadline for submittal of this information is September 16, 2022.   
 
LOUISVILLE AND JEFFERSON COUNTY  
METROPOLITAN SEWER DISTRICT 
 
 
 
Rene´ Lindsay  
One Water Chief Procurement Officer 


